
 

      

 

 

Friday 22nd March 2019 
 

Dear parents and carers of KS2 children, 
 
On Thursday 4th April we are holding a KS2 castle building showcase afternoon 
in our classrooms. Leading up to this afternoon, children will have been 
making Norman castles as part of our Normans humanities topic. 
 
You are warmly invited to come and see your child’s/children’s work in their 
classroom as they showcase it from 3:00 -3:30pm.  
 
The dates of our summer open events are: 
 
Thursday 2nd May 2019 9:00 – 9:30 – Spelling Learning Together event (ideas 
and strategies to help your child/children to learn their spellings) 
 
Tuesday 25th June 2019 3:00 - 3:30pm – Outdoor learning showcase (science 
themed observation trail) 
 
Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to seeing you 
there! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss Warburton, KS2 Leader and KS2 teachers 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 


